
 
                                                       

Agenda IV.B.5.
February 27, 2025

To: Board of Education
 Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

From: Dr. Chris Bellmont, assistant superintendent

Date: February 27, 2025

Re: Policy 634: Electronic Technologies Acceptable Use

Recommendation:  Approve, on a first reading basis, changes to Policy 634: Electronic
Technologies Acceptable Use

The policy was discussed at the Policy Review Committee February 18, 2025:  

Summary:
Policy 634 – Legislative updates related to new cellphone policy requirements as well as 
improved alignment with more current standards and technology related terminology.


